MyChart Messsage
2021 Flu Vaccine Reminder
FINAL: 12.2.21

SUBJECT LINE: Reminder: Get your flu shot this season
Dear Patient,

Your health is important to us, which is why we are sending you this message. According to our records, you have not received your 2021-22 flu vaccination yet. We are
still in the midst of flu season, and we want to remind you that the flu shot can help protect your health.

Schedule Your 2021 Flu Shot Appointment

Drive-up flu shot appointments are available and a convenient way to get vaccinated against the flu. To make an appointment using your MyUCSDChart account, go to
Visits, then select "Schedule an Appointment" and "Flu Vaccine (Drive Up)." Unscheduled arrivals will not be accepted.

More information about flu vaccine options is available by visiting Get Your 2021 Flu Shot.

Keep Your Flu Vaccine Status Updated on MyUCSDChart

If you received your flu shot from a provider outside UC San Diego Health, please update your MyUCSDChart account using one of the options below so your doctor
knows you're protected from the flu this season:

° You can also reply to this message confirming that you received the vaccine and the approximate date it was received.
If you are not interested in receiving the flu vaccine this season, please reply to this message stating that you are declining the flu vaccine so we can update your records.
Thank you for choosing UC San Diego Health and for the opportunity to care for you.

Be well,
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https://health.ucsd.edu/specialties/primary-care/Pages/flu-shots.aspx

